
Date Presenter Topic

14-Jan Brian Jones Sicilian Wines
11-Feb Mims
11-Mar Burckell
8-Apr Todd East/West Coast
10-Jun Denise Gibson Aromas
     TBD Niznik

 

 

 

 

 

fill up next year's presentation list received a nice 
schedule.  Thanks to the Hydes for opening their home to the chapter for a great way to end the year with an in person 
holiday party.  Here are some other pics - lots of wine could be sipped.

           

                                 

 

 

 

 

To date the 2022 schedule is as follows: 

 

Lots of room for others to add their name.  Also, while it is early, think about helping to prepare food.

Perhaps someone is available to serve as Newsletter pro tem for the January meeting.  Please let Denise know if you can 
fill in for her. 

Have a great holiday season and see you next year at the American Legion.

King George Chapter
December
www.kgwinesociety.com

KGWS Board Members 
Chair/President - Terri Hyde - p
Vice President - Scott Such - vicepresident
Treasurer - Chris Strickland - treasurer@kgwinesociety.com
Secretary - Denise Gibson - secretary@kgwinesociety.com
IT - Mike Hyde - it@kgwinesociety.com

Topic Food 
Preparer

Sicilian Wines

East/West Coast
Aromas

Wow, another year has passed and our group celebrated in fashion 
with bubbly, white and red wines to be enjoyed w
from lasagna to woodland beef, from freshly shucked oysters to deep 
fried oysters. Appetizers of rabbit food, quite yummy in fact, to 
cheese dishes immersed with hot flavors or macaroni to slices of 
bread, some topped with gooey delights to an abundance of items 
for our sweet tooth.  And that is probably not al
of good conversation and friendly faces.  It was great to see the 
Moores back from the North and the Mims who had taken a slight 
sabbatical. And then of course the Adkins our furthest travelers to 
our tastings.  Many others attended, some to receive their bribe gift 
especially selected by our chapter chair. Those who agreed to help 

fill up next year's presentation list received a nice personalized gift from Terri, a result of her sneaky way to fill out the 
schedule.  Thanks to the Hydes for opening their home to the chapter for a great way to end the year with an in person 

lots of wine could be sipped. 

                                 

    

 

 

Lots of room for others to add their name.  Also, while it is early, think about helping to prepare food.

available to serve as Newsletter pro tem for the January meeting.  Please let Denise know if you can 

Have a great holiday season and see you next year at the American Legion.

King George Chapter 
December 2021 
www.kgwinesociety.com 

president@kgwinesociety.com 
vicepresident@kgwinesociety.com 

reasurer@kgwinesociety.com 
ecretary@kgwinesociety.com 

it@kgwinesociety.com 

Wow, another year has passed and our group celebrated in fashion 
with bubbly, white and red wines to be enjoyed with delicious food 
from lasagna to woodland beef, from freshly shucked oysters to deep 
fried oysters. Appetizers of rabbit food, quite yummy in fact, to 
cheese dishes immersed with hot flavors or macaroni to slices of 

to an abundance of items 
for our sweet tooth.  And that is probably not all that was there.  Lots 
of good conversation and friendly faces.  It was great to see the 

s who had taken a slight 
se the Adkins our furthest travelers to 

our tastings.  Many others attended, some to receive their bribe gift 
especially selected by our chapter chair. Those who agreed to help 

rri, a result of her sneaky way to fill out the 
schedule.  Thanks to the Hydes for opening their home to the chapter for a great way to end the year with an in person 

Lots of room for others to add their name.  Also, while it is early, think about helping to prepare food. 

available to serve as Newsletter pro tem for the January meeting.  Please let Denise know if you can 

Have a great holiday season and see you next year at the American Legion. 


